SCC Minutes
September 27, 2018 3:30p.m. Media Center

In attendance: Todd Dawson, Mark Whitaker, Angela Webb, Brook Foess, Jennifer Klingonsmith,
Janet Cherrington, Sam McCorristin, Julie Peterson, Jonathan Wrigley, Karin Brown, Brook Roden,
Holly Wade.

Todd welcomed everyone and thanked them for their willingness to serve on our SCC this year. We
went around the table, everyone introducing themselves and telling the group a little about
themselves.

Todd reported that our numbers are hovering right around 2250 this year. He mentioned that with
the double run of buses, we have been able to extend hours for several hourly employees for added
supervisions before and after school, and during lunchtimes.

Todd appreciates the fact that when Administration goes into classrooms there are great things
happening. He feels like there is a lot of intentional thought and planning going on in the
classrooms, and he is pleased.

Todd went over the chair and vice chair responsibilities before we started the nomination process.
Brook Foess nominated Jenn Klingonsmith to be the SCC Chair for the 2018-19 school year. Julie
Peterson seconded the motion. Jenn agreed, and we had a unanimous vote. Jenn Klingonsmith
motioned Sam McCorristin to be vice chair. He agree, and we had a unanimous vote.

Todd reviewed the plan for this year and talked about the task of creating a plan for next year. The
current allotment is $203, 785. We reviewed the goals online at schoollandtrust.org.

Todd showed the video from schoollandtrust.org entitled “Welcome Back to School for Councils.”
He advised the council to go home and watch “Utah’s Education Endowment.”

We talked about option times for future meetings this year. It was finally decided on the 2"
Monday of each month at 8:00a.m. in the Media Center. Holly added it to the calendar.

Mark talked about using SCC as a forum for information regarding the new school under
construction. He briefly went over the time line for upcoming tasks. The name, mascot, and school
colors will be decided November-December, and then committees to review that information, and
also submission of names for the board to approve in January or February. Final completion of the
school will hopefully be August 2. He'll update that if it changes. Mark mentioned that they are
currently working on a safe walking route, and if there are major concerns to please email him.
Mark will be sending out a survey to parents East of Redwood Road about possibilities for crossing
Redwood Road.

Mark motioned to adjourn the meeting, Angela seconded the motion. The next meeting is
scheduled for October 8, 8:00a.m. in the Media Center.



